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Dear RHS Students and Families, 
 
I hope that this letter finds all of you safe and well. We are embarking on a journey of 
continuous learning that is new to all of us. As we navigate through these uncharted waters, 
we recognize that there are many questions and concerns about your child’s academic 
success. All of us here at RHS are here for you and together we will be successful.  At this 
time, it is important to focus on taking care of yourself and your family.  
 
When our students do return to school, we will work diligently to meet their educational needs 
in order for them to be successful.  In the meantime, we will offer learning opportunities 
matched to curriculum standards in order to provide enrichment. We will also share resources 
and ideas for continued learning.    
 
My hope is twenty years from now your student will not remember what they did or did not 
learn during this time, nor will their learning be irreparably set back. Honestly, I hope we can 
all look back and realize how special this time was with family. I would like to encourage you 
to spend this time having fun and building memories. I think it is important to bring peace 
during these anxious times. Just breathe and be rest assured we will get through this and we 
will be stronger as a result. 
 
Ruidoso High School has completed the continuous learning plan for Seniors and this has 
been posted on the RHS website and Facebook.   
 
Ruidoso High School will roll out its five-week continuous learning plan for grades 9-11 on 
April 13th. Until then, please know teachers are working on learning new formats, having 
virtual meetings to get plans rolling and working on the promised learning opportunities. If you 
haven’t heard from your teacher, you will!  We would also like to encourage RHS students to 
reach out to their teachers in order to provide updated contact information.  
 
RMSD food services is distributing grab and go lunch at White Mountain Elementary and three 
bus routes areas(see district website and Facebook for details)  from 10:15 a.m.  -1:00 p.m.  
Monday - Friday. The BackPack 4 Kids food program for weekend food items continues as 
well, with pick up and drop off at White Mountain Elementary.  
 
All of us here at RHS miss our students!  Please follow the safety guidelines that have been 
issued by the Governor and the New Mexico Department of Health.  Stay safe and healthy. 
We are RHS strong and we will prevail!   
 
Warmest wishes,  
 
Shari John 
Principal 
Ruidoso High School  
 

Clinton Taylor 
Director of Finance 
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